




SPONSORS, HOST 
INSTITUTIONS, PARTNERS AND 
ALLIANCES 
 
The Director of the North Country 
SBDC attended a meeting at 
Clarkson University regarding the 
formation of the North Country 
Regional Partnership. The intent of 
the partnership is to submit a 
proposal to NYSTAR for regional 
funding. The Technical Assistance 
Director Howard Lowe, and Mike 
Simpson from the Research 
Foundation also attended the 
meeting on behalf of Plattsburgh 
State University. Subsequent to the 
meeting the SBDC Director met with 
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